
Diwali 2020 
Dear Friends of Mathematics,  
May I wish you a Happy Diwali – and families too !  It is so good to have friends and family and good 
work waiting to be done.  I feel so closely connected to India, where all my linear algebra books have 
been edited and typeset and developed over many, many years. 

So many generous messages come from India and I appreciate them enormously – encouragement helps 
us all. 

I am extremely happy about the start of Wellesley Publishers – to add printing and publishing to the 
editing and typesetting that have been so well done in India. 

Diwali is a great time for celebration.  The election of Joe Biden and Kamala Harris is another good 
reason. And we have  mathematics to connect us in such a beautiful way. 

 
                           Thank you                       Gilbert Strang 


